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                              Semi- Annual Routine Chlorine Conversion 

The Village of Surfside Beach receives water from the city of Freeport which receives water from the 

Brazosport Water Authority (BWA). 

 

Starting Wednesday, June 5th thru June 26th, BWA will be conducting their TCEQ approved system free 

chlorine conversion. 

 

During this time you will notice a change in taste and smell. (Higher levels of free chlorine). 

The water is still safe for consumption. 

Although this is “new” for Surfside Beach, this is common practice for other water authorities who use 

Total Chloramines as the disinfectant for water treatment. 

Any concerns or questions please call: Erick Ingram – PW Director – 979-480-3522 

 

 

 


